
Salt Lake Deanery Report 

As of November 11, 2021 

 

Good morning all, 

The Salt Lake Deanery is happy to report that all of our Affiliates are reactivated now.  A couple 

are still struggling to get their full participation again.  The rest are doing well 

St Olafs Parish CCW stays quite busy keeping their members engaged.  They had their Annual 

Ladies Luncheon Fundraiser in Oct with 110 in attendance.  They promoted Council Sunday in 

conjunction with the luncheon. They were able to replenish their funds to continue their 

ministry and promote Council. They are in the process of revamping their funeral reception 

committee to provide ready-to-eat meals rather than potluck, to make serving and cleanup 

easier and more sustainable with volunteers. 

The Catholic Women’s League started meeting again in person.  They had a great outdoor 

beginning social at Canyon Rim Park.  It was very successful.  Their meetings are held every 

fourth Tuesday of the month at the Vaughan Center.  They do plan to have the Membership 

Tea and Fall Luncheon next year. 

The Cathedral of the Madeline planned its first in-person gathering in over 18 months for 

October 9th.  Sadly, no one attended, although two members had scheduling conflicts.  On 

November 20th, they are trying again with Father Martin Diaz as a guest speaker, talking about 

the Synod.  Amy ended her report with the Prayer for the Membership of the National Council 

of Catholic Women. 

St Marguerites have started their monthly Sunday Breakfasts again. They participated in the 

Parish Fall Festival. They also put together weekend food bags for the homeless children in the 

Tooele School area. 

St Ann’s have started meeting in person again.  In September they met to discuss the DCCW 

Convention and in October they began work on the Christmas Project.  They will also be 

collecting gift cards for the needy for the holidays. 

St Vincent’s parish is meeting in person again as well. They also offer via Zoom for those who 

aren’t comfortable in person yet.  They are again offering coffee and donuts after Mass. They 

have collected items for newly arrived refugees and participated in the Box of Joy.  They are 

now planning a donation drive for the St Martha’s Baby Project. 
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